
CORMORANT POINT HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION


January 9, 2019 Annual Meeting


The January 9, 2019 Annual Meeting of Cormorant Point Homeowners Association 
was called to order at 4 pm by President Ed Chroscinski in the Golf Hammock 
meeting room.  Board members in attendance were:  Nancy Beatty, Lillian 
Kachelries, Bob Henderson and Carl Scaggs.


Mr. Chroscinski stated that there were enough Board Members present to have a 
quorum.


Jayna Baker had agreed to be Vice-President.  There was a unanimous vote to 
accept her as the new Vice-President.  There will also be an opening for the 
Architectural/Landscaping officer.  Mr. Chroscinski stated there is one man who is 
considering being the Architectural/Landscaping officer.


There was no further business and the meeting adjourned.



